

September 2016 Kwajalein SCUBA Club - PSC 701 Box 587- APO, AP - 96555-0011

Executive Council meeting called to order at 7:08pm on September 5,2016

- A. Discussed club boat project
 - a. QOL meeting later this week to decide money for it
 - b. Discussed QOL down payment then we pay the rest after
- B. Treasurer report
 - a. CDs are closed
- C. Discussed club video
 - a. Ask for volunteers for the video
 - b. Jon Marr volunteered
- D. Discussed Emon beach map
- E. Discussed the club support of the DPAA
- F. Discussed USAGKA changes to organizations
 - a. Insurance, bonding, etc.
- G. Discussed Constitution change for annual safety meeting change
- H. Discussed meeting presentation from UXO/EOD dept
- I. Discussed tank shortage due to hydro testing
 - a. Tanks have been taken out of service until they can be tested
 - b. On island testing can be done in January time frame
- J. Discussed harbor clean up on the 18th
- K. Discussed kids/back to school dive on the 17th at Emon
- L. Dive Locker shirt order is on the way
- M. Discussed haunted wreck dive for unknown date
 - a. Will line it up with the Zombie Run
- N. Discussed Buoy Project
 - a. Will place buoy and sign out at emon to warn boats to stay away from the beach area
- O. Closed at 7:52